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Regina Public Library welcomes author Michelle Good  
 
Regina Public Library (RPL), in partnership with First Nations University of Canada (FNUC) and 
the Saskatchewan Library Association (SLA), will host a talk by author Michelle Good at 7:00pm 
on Wednesday, April 12 at mâmawêyatitân centre, 3355 6th Avenue. 
 
Nelson Bird, CTV Regina News assignment editor and former Indigenous Circle anchor, 
reporter, and producer will interview Good about her award-winning debut novel, Five Little 
Indians, which has been selected by the SLA as its One Book One Province title for 2023.  
 
“Five Little Indians was one of our most-read titles in 2022,” said Millicent Mabi, Director of 
Community Engagement and Programming. “We’re so pleased to have this opportunity to 
connect our readers with Michelle, so they can learn more about her work and her lived 
experience.” 
 
Paula Daigle, University Librarian at First Nations University agrees. “We love being able to 
support a Saskatchewan First Nations author, especially one who has written about the difficult 
transitions of individuals after Residential Schools. This is an important area to talk about and 
understand. Michelle does a stellar job.” 
 
Participants will have the option to attend in-person at mâmawêyatitân centre or watch the 
conversation online via livestream. Registration for both options is open now at 
www.eventbrite.ca. A reception will follow the discussion. 
 
In addition to Good’s author talk, RPL Film Theatre and SLA are presenting a special series of 
films that address the ongoing legacy of the residential school system, on March 29 and 30. 
Visit www.reginalibrary.ca/featured-events for details. 
 
Regina Public Library is committed to working together with Indigenous peoples as we take 
important steps forward on the pathway of collaboration, reconciliation, and change. For more 
information on these events and other resources, visit reginalibrary.ca/reconciliation.  
 

-30- 
For more information: 
 
Brandi Book 
Marketing and Communications Consultant 
Regina Public Library  
306.777.6182 
bbook@reginalibrary.ca   

Paula Daigle 
University Librarian 
First Nations University of Canada 
306-790-5950 ext. 3425 
pdaigle@firstnationsuniversity.ca
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